
            

                                                                  

 Monday, 14th Tuesday, 15th Wednesday, 16th Thursday, 17th Friday, 18th 

Souper 
Soup Cream of Broccoli Chicken Noodle Butternut Squash Cheesy Bacon Veggie Quinoa 

Downtown 
Deli 

Turkey and 
Bacon on a 

Kaiser 
Fresh Kaiser roll layered 

with oven roasted 
turkey, crispy bacon, 
lettuce and tomato 

Roasted Veggie 
Baguette 

Zucchini, squash, peppers 
and onions on a large 
baguette with Italian 

seasoning 

Monte Cristo 
Sourdough bread with 

ham, turkey, cheddar & 
Swiss cheeses with jelly on 

the side 

Chicken Fiesta 
Wrap 

White meat chicken breast 
with romaine, black 

beans, corn and pico de 
gallo in a wrap with 

chipotle ranch dressing            

   Roast Beef 
Italiano 

Thinly sliced roast beef, 
roasted red peppers and 
fresh mozzarella cheese 
served on a Kaiser roll 

with lettuce and tomato  
 

Chef’s 
Choice 

& 
Sides 

Soft Shell Taco 
 

Flour torilla with taco 
meat, shredded lettuce, 

tomatoes, cheese and rice 
on the side   

 

Penne w/ 
Asparagus & Ham 
Penne pasta with ham and 
asparagus in our homemade 

Alfredo sauce   

  Jambalaya 
Chicken, ham, turkey and 
Andouille sausage mixed 
with peppers, onions and 
diced tomatoes in a spicy 
Cajun sauce. Served over 

brown rice 

Chicken Cordon 
Blue 

Local chicken breast 
topped with a slice of 

prosciutto and provolone 
cheese and served with 

vegetable couscous    
 

BBQ Pulled Pork  
 

BBQ pulled pork with 
French fries on a wheat 

hamburger bun 

Vegetarian 
Cheese Tortelloni 

Cheese filled Italian 
paste with ricotta cheese 

and Alfredo sauce 

Vegetable Orzo 
Salad 

 
Orzo pasta with peppers, 
onions, Squash, Zucchini 

and tomatoes 

Mac & Cheese 
 

Macaroni noodles mixed 
with a blend of cheeses, 
heavy cream and butter 
and baked in the oven 

Vegetable Lo-Mein 
Chewy Lo-Mein noodles 

mixed with Asian 
vegetables and teriyaki 

sauce 

Fresh Farm 
Broccoli Potato 

Au Gratin 
Roasted potatoes and 
broccoli baked in the 
oven and topped with 
four different cheeses 

Pizza 
Villaggio Italian Meat Sausage Garlic White Buffalo Chicken Supreme 

Farmhouse 
Special 

Spicy Chicken on 
Ciabatta Chicken Taco Box Applewood Smoked 

Ham on Brioche 
Pretzel Chicken w/ 
Swiss & Mustard  

Italian Roast 
Pork 
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